
Facebook report September/October  2020 

On an average of 10 times per month new and existing residents contact me for information regarding 
obtaining Pool ID access cards and boat reservations. This is filtered out of this report. 

On Sept 15th a resident had a concern about trash piling up in her street in Ashley Park. Redirected 
resident to the HOA. 

On October 8th a resident reported a broken TV cable line. Redirected resident to Spectrum. 

On October 8th a resident reported a wasp nest on the closed off play area at the dog park. CDD staff 
resolved. 

On October 11th a resident asked for a dog potty station to be filled extra. CDD replied. 

On October 11th a resident reported another resident blowing leaves in the storm drain. Upon arrival 
resident was gone. 

End of report. 




